
We are requesting this conditional use permit for the purpose of 

replacing the churches current sign with a Watchfire LED message 

center. We are planning to make the requested changes with the 

intention of attracting more church members while informing current 

church members with the signs content. (To scale rendering attached 

to file) 

By changing out the current changeable letter board to an LED 

message center this will be very beneficial to the church and its 

mission. With the position of the sign and the actual church building, 

the residential properties in question would have obstructed or no view 

whatsoever of the sign. We ask that you approve this small project 

without prejudice. Thank you 
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